
February 2025 - Parent’s Prayer Calendar 
 

        Sunday          Monday        Tuesday      Wednesday       Thursday           Friday          Saturday 

      1. Pray over those 
who lost their homes 
in the fire that God 
would draw near to 
them this month,  

2. “Dear friends, let 
us love one another, 
for love comes from 
God”- 1 John 4:7-8 

3. Pray for students 
who are struggling 
with loneliness that 
they will get their 
desires met in God. 

4. Pray over 
teachers, for the 
wisdom of how to 
meet their students 
with love and grace 
today. 

5. Pray over those 
leading the Well, 
that the Spirit 
would be present 
and comfort those 
at the Well tonight. 

6. Pray for families who 
lost their homes in the 
last month, that God 
would provide financial 
and emotional 
breakthroughs. 

7. Pray for the safety 
of Pepperdine 
campuses from rains 
and other natural 
events.  

8. Pray for a heart of 
rest and stillness in 
Malibu, and especially 
Pepperdine’s campus. 

9. “But God 
demonstrated His 
own love for us in 
this: while we were 
still sinners, Christ 
died for us”- 
Romans 5:8 

10. Pray for wisdom 
for city officials to 
know how to best 
support those who 
lost their homes in the 
recent fires.  

11. Pray for strength 
and discernment for 
the RAs and SLAs of 
all the on-campus 
houses.  

12. Pray for 
students and staff 
who have lost their 
homes in the fires 
and are still 
struggling to feel at 
home elsewhere.  

13. Pray for a boldness 
of faith over your 
students today, that 
they would turn to God 
in times of need. 

14. Spend time 
thanking God for His 
never-ending love and 
that He loved us 
before we were even 
born.  

15. Pray over your 
students’ friendships, 
that they will honor 
Him and bring your 
students closer to 
God. 

16. “There is no fear 
in love; but perfect  
love casts out fear”- 
1 John 4:18 

17. Pray for unity 
among Pepperdine’s 
faculty, staff, and 
administrators.  
 

18. Pray for wisdom 
and knowledge for 
students who are 
taking tests this 
week.  
 

19. Pray for those 
who do not know 
what their next step 
in life looks like. 

20. Ask God to increase 
your understanding of 
His mercy this morning.  

21. Pray over the 
churches in the 
Malibu area that God 
would use them as 
vessels of His grace.  

22. Pray for peace an 
strength for the whole 
Malibu and Palisades 
community. 
 

23. “Love is patient 
and kind; love does 
not envy or boast; it 
is not arrogant or 
rude”- 1 Corinthians 
13:4-8 

24. Spend time 
thanking Jesus for who 
He is in your life and 
all He has done for you 
and your family.  

25. Pray that your 
student will 
understand the 
grace and mercy of 
God deeply today. 

26. Ask God for a 
more generous 
spirit today. 

27. Ask God to bring up 
beauty from ashes in 
Malibu today. 

28. Pray for God’s 
sovereign protection 
today. 

 



 


